
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  8-10-24 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:30.  Other officers present were Les 
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on physical, mental, and emotional factors. 
 
Carl Fox provided lunch.  James will provide lunch next month. 
 
Alex moved that the July minutes be accepted, Les seconded it, and the motion was 
approved. 
 
Guests included Jason Mann and his son, William; Loyd Stiles; Karl Jones and son 
Teegan; Jenna Watson; Malcolm Davis and his wife, Deidra; Robert and Moni Boyd; Carl 
Fox’s daughter, Sophie; and Garrett’s mother and father.  
 
Bill moved that the club accept new members Jason Mann, Loyd Stiles, Karl and Teegan 
Jones, and returning member Malcolm Davis, Paul seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
Ronnie Smith’s Light fly-in is October 26 in Lucedale.  Cheri mentioned the CAF Hangar 
Hangover on September 7. 
 
Carl reminded everyone that our fly-in has been moved to October instead of November. 
 
Boyd reported that the grounds are flowing along, and he will start leveling ditches. 
 
Alex got enough contributions for the porch addition!  He is going to install a flagpole for 
the American flag. 
 
Bill Lehr reported that only one hangar rent is due.  He presented the budget for FY25.  Bill 
moved that the budget be accepted, Boyd seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Wes submitted his research on drainage issues.  The options were:  1) close the existing 
road east of the hangars and create a road west of the hangars, and 2) build a ditch east 
of the road. 
 
 
Jim Richardson moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:42. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 
 


